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Safeguarding and Welfare Requirement: Child Protection
The safeguarding policy and procedures must include an explanation of the action to be
 taken in the event of an allegation being made against a member of staff, and cover the
 use of mobile phones and cameras in the setting.
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1.7
Social Networking Policy 

Policy Statement

The internet provides a number of benefits which Stepping Stones Pre-school staff and parents value highly, however it is important to be cautious when using ‘online’ communication.
Principles

Pre-school staff/parents are jointly responsible for the care and education for Early Years Children, therefore they must not engage in activities on the internet which might bring Stepping Stones Pre-school, or people associated with it, into disrepute.                             
Stepping Stones Pre-school has a high reputation to upkeep and comments made on sites such as ‘Facebook’ could have an impact on peoples’ perceptions of staff/parents and of the pre-school itself. 
Social Networking sites
Social networking sites provide a great way for people to maintain contact with friends, however, through the open nature of such sites, it is also possible for third parties on occasions (including pre-school parents) to access this information.

Social Networking sites allow photographs, videos and comments to be shared with thousands of other users. It is not appropriate to share work-related information whether written or pictorial in this way. Under no circumstances should comments be made about Stepping Stones pre-school staff members, children or parents on the internet. Staff members/Committee members/Parents should respect the privacy and the feelings of others.

· Staff/Parents must not post anything onto social networking sites such as ‘Facebook’ that can be construed to have an impact on the pre-schools reputation

· Staff/Parents must not post anything onto social networking sites that would offend any other member of staff or parent using the pre-school.

· If staff choose to allow parents to view their page on social networking sites then this relationship must remain professional at all times and must not contain any reference to Stepping Stones Pre-school.

· If any of the above are found to be happening then the member of staff involved will face disciplinary action, which could result in dismissal.


